

Peter A. Towey
Chief Fire Services

Torrington Fire Department City of Torrington

David A. Tripp Jr.

Deputy Chief Operations

Robert Shopey
Training/Safety Division

Edward Bascetta
Fire Prevention/Investigation Division



January 27, 2021

Martin Connor, City Planner Planning and Zoning City of Torrington

Dear Mr. Connor,

I have received and reviewed the application for the renewal of Quarry operations located at 3217 and 3345 Winsted Rd. I will ask that they continue to canvas, and do seismograph readings at the current properties, also continue notifying the mayor's office, my office the day of the blasts. I will still request copies of all the blast via Email.

Respectfully submitted,

Edward Bascetta

Edward Bascetta

Fire Marshal

City of Torrington

860-489-2534

Edward bascetta@torringtonct.org